Stuart,

Further to my earlier email, I am now enclosing the information requested by the Examination Inspector in the three questions that he has put to the Council:

1. The list of the sites with planning permission and the net number of additional dwellings on each site as at April 2015 referred to in your response to the HBF representation

The list of sites and corresponding dwelling numbers referred to in the Councils’ response is attached to this email. 

1. The number of net additional dwellings provided in the year April 2014/2015 

The number of net additional dwellings provided in Torbay during April 2014/2015 was 349.

1. If possible the number of net new jobs created in the year April 2014/2015

Information relating to this matter is attached to this email.  

Attachments:

· 5 yr Supply Sites to Referred to in HBF Response
· Estimate of Jobs Created 2014/15

The Council would be pleased to assist the Inspector if he requires clarification on any points or if he has any further queries.

Regards,

Steve.

Steve Turner
Team Leader - Strategic Planning

